
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:    Stormwater Management Planning Committee    
 
FROM:  Mary Beth Falsey, Stormwater Management    
 
SUBJECT:   Water Quality Program Public Comments  
 
DATE:   March 5, 2024 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Stormwater Management staff created a virtual public meeting space in accordance 
with DuPage County’s National Pollution Discharge Elimination Systems (NPDES) 
Permit No. ILR40 from the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency which allows 
us to discharge stormwater into waterways. The NPDES permit requires County hold 
at least one meeting annually for the public to provide input on the countywide water 
quality program. The virtual public meeting space included a recorded presentation 
and public comment portal. The public comment portal was opened February 7, 2024. 
A press release was posted on the County’s website and shared with all 41 partner 
municipalities to post to their websites and share the portal information and comment 
opportunity with their residents.  
 
The comment period officially ended February 21, 2024. During the comment period, 
a total of 7 comments were received. The public comments along with the response 
are attached. 
 


